County of Jasper
Final Public Hearing Notice
TxCDBG CDV21-0249  
Water Improvements

The County of Jasper received a 2021 Texas Community Development Block Grant (TxCDBG) from the Texas Department of Agriculture, Contract CDV21-0249, for water improvements at the Holly-Huff Water Supply Corporation Water Plant. A public hearing will be held on Monday February 3rd , 2025 at 5:15 pm at the Jasper County Commissioners Court Room located at 121 North Austin Street Jasper, Texas 75951 to review the program performance of the activities completed under this grant including an explanation of the actual use of the Texas Community Development Block Grant Program funds.

For further information or assistance, contact Mark Allen, County Judge, at (409) 384-2612. Para obtener una copia en español, comuníquese con Mark Allen, County Judge at (409) 384-2612.

